

Missionaries in Peru since 2011

Helping Churches Educating Children Serving Communities

THE DASSOW FAMILY

October 2024

Helping the people of Peru serve Christ with all their heart.

Prayer Requests

- Construction project
- Transitions in the church
- Travel
- Health

Special Dates/Events

- Election Day— November 5
- Friend Day—
 November 17

Construction Projects: www.gospellightglmintl.org

Contact Information

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow 704-209-7219 dassowsj@live.com

Personal support:
Gospel Light Baptist
Church
2121 Mooresville Rd.
Salisbury, NC 28146
www.glbaptist.org

Project support:
Gospel Light GLM
International
123 Cherry Tree Lane
Salisbury, NC 28146
www.gospellightglmintl.org

Even though we were north of the equator for the majority of October, the ministries in Peru and our participation in them moved forward as usual. Enjoy some of the highlights from the past month.

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, the medical mission team was able to complete another successful series of clinics in Masisea, two of the adjacent communities, and the city of Pucallpa. Due to the transportation issues, several adjustments were made: however. we were able to see more than 1000 people. The spiritual need is tremendous. Thankfully we were able to make several contacts with local pastors with the desire to strengthen their ministries so that they can equip others.

The Bible institute classes continued as normal, just virtually. We reached the halfway point with our two studies—The History of the New Testament and Principles of Spiritual Leadership 2. Stacy also started teaching virtually for the seminary in Chile that includes students from Brazil, Venezuela, Mexico, Chile, Colombia and Panama. This course is on church administration with courses on Angelology, the habits of Christ, and stewardship planned for 2025.

Even during our absence, the

church continues to grow, and our leadership team is taking a more active role in ministry. Percy and Gerardo are helping Alex with the music, and we anticipate other positive advancements as we attempt to encourage others to know and utilize their spiritual gifts in the work. Alex preached on the responsibilities of church membership this month and Stacy will continue with other messages that build upon that upon our return.

We thoroughly enjoyed our time with Tim, Kathryn, and Evie. Due to the distance from the others, it has been a while since we were with them, so it was great to see and spend time with them as well as Genevieve.

Our family continues to grow with the engagement of Rebekah to her fiancé, Jacob. The wedding is planned for Spring 2026. 2025 and 2026 are setting themselves up to be very busy years for the Dassow family not only in ministry but personally.

Please continue to pray for one another, our countries, and those still affected by the natural disasters. We appreciate your prayers and financial support.

Until the nets are full, Stacy & Jennifer Dassow